
Arrangements for tomorrow                              13 January 2022 

Dear Parents  

   

Please note that due to the present unavailability of our swimming facility, the J3 and J4 pupils will 

instead travel to Mill Farm tomorrow to play hockey on their astro pitches.  

   

They will travel to and from the venue by coach and the visit will be risk assessed in line with School 

policies and procedures.  

   

With best wishes  

   

Mr Oddie  

Head of Sport   

   

 


